
PUBLIC NOTICE:
EARLY OFFICE CLOSURE

Ugu District Municipality wishes to advise its customers that all Ugu offi ces will close early 
and will be closed on the public holidays of Christmas Day, Day of Goodwill and New Year’s 
Eve.

Offi ces will close at 12H30 on:
• Friday 22 December 2015.

Offi ces will be closed on the following public holidays: 
• Monday, 25 December 2017 – Christmas Day
• Tuesday, 26 December 2017 -  Day of Goodwill
• Monday, 01 January 2018 – New Year’s Day

Since serving our customers is our priority, all water payments during this time can be 
made using pay points from these outlets:

• SHOPRITE CHECKERS
• P ICK N PAY
• BOXER STORES
• ABSA BANK
• POST OFFICE

For all water and sanitation related queries, our Customer Call Centre will also be available 
on 08000 WATER (92837) or (039) 688 5830/36 or SMS 44751. Also, customers will be 
kept updated on all water and sanitation services via our facebook page; Ugu Municipality 
Talk

ISSUED BY:
MS. V. TSAKO
ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER

Ugu District Municipality promotes working together to create an environment that is 
friendly, responsive, accountable, effective and effi cient for local communities.


